
One Room Schoolhouse 
www.eyesandearsca.com/TG/CurriculumWeb/ 

 
Internet Release Form 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
During the 2008 calendar year, your child will have several opportunities to 

contribute content to the One Room Schoolhouse website.   Content may include 

video or audio podcasts, artwork, presentations and written compositions.  Internet 

security is a serious matter.  For this reason, any student work published on the 

One Room Schoolhouse website will be accompanied by only a first name (and 

last initial if students share the same first name). No photographs or personal 

information of your child will be published. 

Please complete the form on the back of this page regarding your child’s work 

being published on our website. If you have any questions about the website or 

how your child’s work will be displayed, please don’t hesitate to contact us at 

tglazatov@eyesandearsca.com. Thank you! 

 

I have read the information concerning the One Room Schoolhouse website and I 

grant permission for my child’s work to be published on the site during the 

2007/2008 school year. 

 
 
 
_________________________________________ _______________________ 
Child’s Name        Date 
 
 
 
_________________________________________ 
Parent Signature 
 
 

Please return signed form to: 
One Room Schoolhouse 

8780 19th Street, PMB 132 
Alta Loma, CA 9701-4608 

Tel: 909.758.0182 


